City of Laredo
Purchasing Division

Renewal Letter

July 2, 2024

Mr. Dan Gulley
Enterprises Holding, LLC
1505 Harry Wurzbach
San Antonio, Texas 78209

Re: Rental of Vehicles - Laredo Police Department
Contract FY23-060
Extension I

Dear Mr. Gulley,

A contract for Rental of Vehicles to the Laredo Police Department was approved by City Council and
awarded to your company on August 21, 2023. The term of this contract was for a period of one (1)
year which commenced in September 1, 2023. This contract has an option to renew three (3) additional
(1) one year periods upon mutual agreement of parties. This is the first of three extension periods.

Please indicate your desire to request a contract extension. Should your company desire a contract
extension, it is expressly understood by the parties that any such extension of this contract is entirely
revocable at the City’s discretion and is contingent upon the agreement. If there are any questions
regarding this renewal extension, please feel free to call me at (956) 794-1731.

Sincerely,

Jaime E. Zgyfata

Purefiasing Agent

Enterprise Holding, LLC
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